
 

Square Peg Foundation  
Coffee Morning 

 

We are delighted that The Square Peg  Foundation will be hosting a Coffee 
Morning here at Langley.  They will share what services and activities they 

have to offer and how as parents/carers you can access them  

 

There will also be an opportunity to chill, chat and share experiences or just 
have a coffee and a break. 

  

This will be held on  Friday 9th December 2022 

in our Acorns Building  

9am till 10.30am 

——————————————————————————————— 
I_________________Parent/carer of________________ would like  

to attend the Coffee Morning  on Friday 9th December  

Signed:________________________________Date:______________ 

 

(Please return slip to Claire Hynes ) 

 
 


